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From: Margaret A. Campbell <macatmf@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 10:11 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Cc: PUC:

Subject: Docket #DG 16-852

To Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and all members of the Commission:

I write to object to the possible construction of a "natural gas" pipeline in the West Lebanon, Lebanon, and Hanover area.
The "natural gas" that Liberty proposes for use in this pipeline is in fact "fracked gas" which at its source has many
negative impacts including contamination of well water supplies in the areas where the fracking occurs.

Further, unburned "natural gas" (largely methane) has a direct negative impact on global warming which is greater than
the negative impact of CO2.

Given environmental concerns about "fracked gas" and the proposed pipeline, I believe that Liberty would have trouble
attracting residential customers. I live in West Lebanon, NH and we and several of our neighbors would not make the
transition from the home heating oil we currently use to "natural gas."

Please do not approve this proposed pipeline proposal.

Thank you for your attention.

Margaret Ann Campbell, 2 Jones Avenue, West Lebanon, NH 03784




